
A Student Assistant is needed in the Education Department. The person in 
this position will need to have skills or a desire to learn the skills working 
with young children. This position will require assisting preschoolers with 
normal daily classroom activities. The hours vary, but shifts are currently 
available on Tuesdays and/or Thursdays from 7:25 until 9:30 or 10:00 AM. 
A background check is required, which can be obtained at any police 
station. A $15 tort liability insurance will also be required, which can be 
obtained easily online. Future shifts will be available between 7:25 and 12 
noon daily. Please contact Dr. Southerland 
at Lacey.Southerland@Point.edufor more info.  
 
 


